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Comments: I would like to object to Stillwater Mining Company's proposal to construct new tailings and waste

rock storage facilities at the existing East Boulder mine

 

I have been to Yellowstone Park and have aspirations to return one day. My concern with this proposal is that

such "storage facilities" often do not completely contain all harmful pollutants, which can leach into the water

table. Further, they are unsightly. 

 

A beautiful National Park that is experiencing increasing guest attendance can hardly afford to have the

additional challenge of monitoring and worrying about mine waste.


